
 

 

04 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Year 1 Visit to Hoylake Lifeboat Station 
 
As part of our History and Geography curriculum, we have arranged a visit to Hoylake Lifeboat Station on 
Tuesday 17 March 2020. Hoylake Lifeboat Station was founded in 1803 and is one of the oldest stations in 
the UK. The station now houses both a Shannon class lifeboat ‘RNLB Edmund Hawthorn Micklewood’ and 
the inshore rescue hovercraft ‘Hurley Spirit’. The children will have the chance to look around at the 
invaluable life saving equipment the RNLI volunteers use to keep our coast line safe.      
 
The children will have their lunch in school, and we will be back by the end of the school day.   
 
We are asking for a contribution of £4.00 to cover the cost of transport. Payment and permission to take 
your child on this trip must be made via ParentPay no later than Friday 13 March 2020.  
 
If you have any queries about the visit please speak to your child’s teacher.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mrs Carroll, Mrs Carney & Mrs Fitzgerald 
 

 

          


